
 

 

 
 
Filed:  Electronically        June 8, 2020 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli           
Board Secretary, 
Ontario Energy Board 
2700 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P. O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario   
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 

 
Subject:  OEB File: EB-2020-0152 
 Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt Out of Time-of-Use   Pricing 
 
 
In follow-up to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) consultation notification dated June 3, 2020, please be advised that Hydro Ottawa 
intends to participate in the subject consultation, commencing June 9, 2020 and is interested in being a member of the TOU 
Customer Choice Working Group. 
 
Hydro Ottawa does not seek any related cost awards. 
 
All matters pertaining to this consultation should be directed to: 
 
Greg VanDusen, Director, Regulatory Affairs 
2711 Hunt Club Road, PO Box 8700 
Ottawa, Ontario K1G 3S4 
Email:  GregoryVanDusen@hydroottawa.com 
Cell:  613-806-1001 
Fax:  613-738-6403 
 
Yours truly, 
 
“Original signed by Greg Van Dusen” 
 
Greg Van Dusen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs/Directeur, Affaires réglementaires 
Tel./tél.: 613-738-5499 | ext./poste 7472 
Cell.: 613-806-1001 
GregoryVanDusen@hydroottawa.com 
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